City of Fairburn

July 10, 2014

RE:  City of Fairburn
Velocity Road Solutions, Inc.
Cold Applied - Spray Injection Patching Services

To whom it may concern,

The City of Fairburn contracted Velocity Road Solutions, Inc. to perform Velocity's Cold
Applied Spray Injection Patching on primary and secondary roads throughout our City.
Velocity's patching process has proven to be a useful part of our roadway maintenance
program. Velocity has demonstrated their experience with various repair methods,
production rates, cost savings, durability, and their performance of their repairs.

Like many governing agencies, we have had competitors perform spray injection
patching in the past with their heated process, equipment, and personnel however the
final product did not stand the test of time and traffic. Velocity's Cold Applied Spray
Injection Patching as proven to be cleaner, more productive and their patches have
lasted without defect not only on regular traveled routes but also extremely heavy and
high truck traffic volume roads. We continue to contract Velocity for our maintenance
needs and we are pleased to refer Velocity Road Solutions, Inc.’s unique cold applied
patching services as a part of your maintenance and pavement preservation programs.

Kindest Regards,
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Harvey Stokes,

Director of Building & Property Management
City of Fairburn

hstokes@fairburn.com

PO Box 145 56 Malone Street Fairburn, Georgia 30213-1341
(770) 964-2244 (770) 306-6919 FAX



